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Shakespeare’s Bottom 24.11.2016


Dear Kristi Anne Seth,

All our students and teachers enjoyed the great Shakespeare performance.

It was just fantastic, the kids were fascinated and joined in immediately.

The actors are both real artists - they "won" their audience in the first minutes; and made them laugh, think and play.

Our students really want to get to see and read more.

We hope to see your team next year again.

Have a wonderful Christmas tide


Silke Mehlich

BSZ für Dienstleistung und Gestaltung
01187 Dresden



English Teacher and organizer of the event




